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In a General Meeting Last June 29th, the members of La Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil
ratified the present Directory unanimously which is led by Eng. Ernesto Noboa as Director for
the 2017-2018 period.  

  

During the session the re-elected Director delivered his economic report as well as one
pertaining to significant deeds achieved during his tenure.

  

At the end, each Member received the Social Responsibility report for 2016 in which main
activities, projects and measures are summarized and which the Institution has developed
within its institutional vision, mission and values in the different areas of concentration: namely
health education and protection for young girls, the elderly and cemeteries.
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